
From: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/1/2016 8:55:00 AM
Subject: RE: SC Physicians Charity Care

Holly,
I’ve reached out to JoAnn to confirm this as they just hired a new director in December. I’ll get back 
to you asap.
 
Dana Bruce Fulmer
SC Flood Relief Fund
Central Carolina Community Foundation
P. 803.254.5601
F. 803.799.6663
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 5:23 PM
 
To: SC Flood Fund
 
Subject: SC Physicians Charity Care
 
Hi Dana,
 
We are in the process of writing thank you notes, and when the donor is a business we try to address it to someone in 
leadership.  For the $100,000 check from South Carolina Physician’s Charity Care, has that check cleared, and do you 
have a name we should address the thank you note to? 
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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